
February 4, 2025 

 

RE: Opposition to North Dakota House Bill 1373 

 

Chairman Ruby and Members of the Committee, 

 

I am writing to share my opposition to North Dakota House Bill 1373. The bill has negative impacts 
on many, but it personally aƯects my niece and husband who are desperately trying to start a 
family. This is why I am writing to express my opposition. The bill as written will deny those trying to 
start families and it is appalling that you are not serving all your constituents with the basic rights to 
start a family with medical advancements that allow those miracles to happen. 

Please reconsider HB 1373 and do not allow a bill to pass that denies citizens of North Dakota the 
right to start a family.  

Thank you for your time and consideration.  

Respectfully, 

 

Terri Dill 

Shakopee, MN 

 


